From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST. CLERK

To: Linford, Tera

Cc: Tracy. Mary

Subject: FW: Mandatory Malpractice.

Date: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 8:06:45 AM

From: R. Jason Miller [mailto:rjasonmill@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 8:35 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Mandatory Malpractice.

I personally have professional liability insurance but | believe, to be more fair, that members
who are admitted to the bar before any mandatory malpractice rule is to take effect should be
grandfathered in i.e. not required to obtain it unless they go into inactive status and want to
return.

R.J.M.

Columbia Pacific Rain Law, PLLC

Member

14900 Interurban Ave S Suite 271 (PMB 51)
Tukwila, WA 98168
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